Stinson, Judy

Subject: FW: New Staff in Soil and Water Conservation Program

From: Bax, Lori

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 9:35 AM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: New Staff in Soil and Water Conservation Program

Good morning! We are pleased to announce that we have two new staff in the Soil and Water Program.

Tina Stockman is starting today and is in position that Darlene Schaben had when she retired. Please let Tina know who
you are and the district you are from when you call so she can get to know everyone. She will be answering our main
phone line, 573-751-4932.

Our other new employee is Diane Matthews. Diane started in March and is working on budget and planning.

Both Tina and Diane have been with the Department in multiple roles and bring a lot of experience with them. They
both are assisting in soil and water and 319 program work. Hopefully you will get to meet them at some point and
welcome them in person. Thank you.

Colleen Meredith

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.







